
Welcome to Your edition of the ORAcle.   

It is By the Oxley Residents For the Oxley Residents so 

please feel free to contribute. Send to ORA3678@gmail.com 

or go to our Facebook Page 

   Our Oxley Hall turns 

150 on June. 28. Join 

us for a celebration  

The ORAcle 

Oxley Resident’s Association 

 

What’s On in 2025:- 

April 

 Easter period—Friday 18th—Monday 21st (No Table Tennis this week) 

 Term Two Begins Tuesday April 22nd 

 C Day Friday 25th  

 Oxley Table Tennis  Monday 28th  

May 

  Oxley Ladies who lunch Thursday 1st - King River Café 12.00pm 

 Oxley Ladies High Tea - Saturday 3rd  (See next page) 

 Federal Election Saturday 3rd   

 Oxley Garden Group  Thursday 8th More details to follow 

 Oxley Table Tennis  Monday 5th And every following Monday  

June  

 Kings Birthday holiday Monday 9th  

 Oxley Residents  and Hall Meetings—Tuesday 10th  7.30pm 

 Pop Up Cinema at the Oxley Hall Saturday 14th   

 Celebration of 150 years since the opening of the Oxley Hall - Saturday 28th  See below  

In case of emergency—a DEFIBRILLATOR is available at the rear of the              

OXLEY SHIRE HALL 

Oxley Table Tennis is Back! 

Each Monday night the Oxley hall hosts a fun but  competitive game of table 

tennis.  We have a huge range of playes— from beginners to      professionals.   

All welcome. It’s a great way to keep yourself fit and warm.  Doors open at 

7.00pm.  Cost is only $2.00 p/p BYO bat.  Supper at the end of the games.   

For more information text June Uebergang  on 0497 860 785.                   

Oxley PS Breakfast Club  

The Oxley Residents operate this as a   service 
to the Oxley Primary School.   
 

Breakfast club runs each Wednesday  
 

If you are interested in assisting us please  
contact Janet Heath on  0427273389  or email 
heathoxley@bigpond.com 

Our beautiful Oxley Hall is turning 150!  We’re going to celebrate on the 28th  June.  Tentative Itinerary as follows:- 

It will be community/family focussed celebration.  Invitations will also be sent to all families and individuals who have 
been part of the restoration, maintenance and on going commitment to the hall since 1875.   

TIME:-  3.00-5.00:- Historic Displays, Slide Show, Children’s Activities, Afternoon Tea 

 5.00-6.00:- Formalities, Birthday Cake  

6.00 til late:- Food Trucks, Music, Fire pits, Fire twirlers  Possible launch of Historical Walk Booklet  

mailto:heathoxley@bigpond.com


  OXLEY RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION  

That’s it for this edition.  We welcome  your feedback.  If you have any contributions they will be gratefully accepted.  

Please feel free to pass this newsletter onto others.   

Please feel free to send us your comments to ORA3678@gmail.com. Or go to our Facebook page.  Thanks for taking the time to read this!   
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It’s Free, its Friendly and its For You.   

Thank you to Lorna Nankervis for hosting our last Garden Group .  

There were 24 people who attended and despite being somewhat   

desperate for rain the weather was spectacular!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our next Garden Group will be on Thursday May 8th from 10.00am    

The venue is to be advised. 

Please bring a chair and a cup and a small plate to share.  Please feel free 

to bring bulbs, plants or cuttings to share.  Also please bring your garden 

knowledge and any questions you may have.   

Oxley Ladies High Tea 

Saturday May 3rd 2025   2:30 to 4:30pm At the Oxley hall 

Cost:  $30 per person (children under 18 half price) 

Delicious high tea of home-baked goodies supplied by local residents. 

For further Information and Bookings please contact: 

Barb Godde  0419 520 403 or email ora3678@gmail.com 

###We would greatly appreciate any food donations and helpers for Friday and Saturday 

Please let us know if you can help.   

Payment: can be cash on the day or direct credit to: 

Oxley Residents Association BSB 033 260   A/C 367547 

Tables of 8 to 10 (or we can combine smaller numbers).  Numbers are limited so book-

ings essential.  Bookings close April 30th.  Funds raised are going to support the          

Honouring of our Oxley Shire WWII Nurses.  Our guest speaker will tell us a little about  

this project. 

mailto:ora3678@gmail.com

